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On 5 January 2017, the new Myanmar Companies Law (MCL) was approved by the Myanmar Government. The MCL was drafted by the Department of Investment and Company Administration (DICA) of the Ministry of National Planning and Economic Development with the assistance of the Asian Development Bank. The draft legislation has now been forwarded to Myanmar’s parliament (the Pyithu Hluttaw) for final approval. The Government has stated its intention to pass the draft legislation into law by the end of March 2017.
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